

NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2018



Say Rollo to our new Head Teacher Alice with Teacher Timothy and the children who have recently sat their Kenyan Certificate of Primary Education exam.

The next step for the school is to get it registered as an exam centre by the end of 2019

Thank you for your part in ensuring they have an education!



Thank You

Useful information:

GDPR INFO; On the 25th of May 2018, the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) legally took effect. As a business which holds data relating to yourselves, we are legally obliged to inform you of what data we hold and how we will / will not use it, and your rights regarding its storage.

We use your data to enable us to liaise for associated correspondence, and for no other purpose. Tabs International will never pass on or share any of the data outlined above without first obtaining your permission to do so.

Great news: We have the landand it is fenced off!!!

Tabs Kenya Trustees have negotiated and purchased this on our behalf. It is the intention of Trustees/Staff to expand the school to make provision for senior students year 1; as well as provide a much needed new kitchen for the cook and a project office along with social enterprise workshops. We are so grateful to you our supporters by your giving, enabling us to purchase this plot and increase the opportunities for the school, as well as ensuring other children are able to join us as classes move up annually.

DEVELOPMENT OF TABS KENYA

Partnership with Vision and Victory Church



Welcome to Pastor Ian as Trustee now with Tabs Kenya

PRAYER REQUESTS:

- **Give thanks** for a successful meeting in Kenya with our Kenyan Trustees and the expansion of the trust, and **give thanks** for our trustees who
- negotiate on our behalf to monitor the school and staff.
- Thank God for a good recruitment process with plenty of good candidates to interview.
- Praise God for the provision of the land right next to the existing school and its price!!
- **Praise God** that the school is now able to move forward positively.

We continue to be so grateful for your prayers and financial support along with your confidence in us as Trustees.

We continue to seek others with a variety of skills and gifts with a vision to help us to continue to advance and meet our objectives for the school in Kiandutu over the next two years.

For further details contact your local Trustee.

Updates for your information:

Tabs Kenya Trustees have now interviewed and recruited for the post of Project Development worker funded for 2 years thanks to//// the new worker will commence in January 2019.

News from Friends of Tabs (they have been busy!):

Our Walkathon and other fundraising events have been successful this past year in partnership with our `Friends of Tabs`.

New Friends support from St Anne's Church, Oldland Common, Bristol, along with Silverton Evangelical Church, Devon and St Andrews and All Saints Church Bedworth Warwickshire raising £500 plus Stover Lake walk group in Devon who raised over £300 & the St Anne's Church walkers who raised nearly £150. Special thanks to St Giles School Bedworth for the donation of books to help us set up a library in the school.

Friends of Tabs Convention on 17th November 2018 11-3pm All Saints Church Bedworth CV12 8NH.



Diary Date for Annual Skittles Evening January 25th 2019 Contact Trustee Kath Farmer tabsint@live.co.uk